
Sheriff's Office Investigating
Homicide
Date of Release: Friday, October 6, 2017

[Eden, NC]- Rockingham County Sheriff's Deputies and Investigators are
currently conducting a homicide investigation at 1022 Friendly Rd. Eden, N.C.

Sheriff's Deputies were dispatched to this address at 12:46 a.m. this morning.
Upon their arrival, one individual was found to be deceased inside the residence.

The deceased individual has been identified as MICHAEL VINCENT
BOULDING, 29, who lived at that address. Mr. Boulding was located near the
back entrance of the residence and had injuries consistent with gunshot wounds.

Sheriff's Investigators are asking anyone who may know something about this
homicide to contact the Sheriff's Office at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham County
Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683.

Homicide Victim Michael Vincent Boulding
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This information has been released by: 
Sergeant Kevin Suthard 
Public Information Officer 
Rockingham County Sheriff's Office 
Office: (336) 634-3066 
ksuthard@co.rockingham.nc.us

​DISCLAIMER: E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be
subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties
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